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November 1, 2017 

 

Dear Clients: 

This letter is to advise you that I will be retiring from the practice of law on January 1, 

2018. I have been a practicing attorney for almost 40 years and, at age 66, feel the need to 
go on to the next phase of my life. 

Over the years I have promised my clients that if something happened to me, I would 
make sure they were referred to another attorney that understands the complex legal 
world in which we live. To honor that commitment, I have made arrangements with 
Boulder attorneys Bennett Braverman and Diedre Wachbrit Braverman of the Braverman 
Law Group, LLC to work with my clients as their legal needs arise. These are attorneys 
that I have full confidence in, so much so that I have instructed my family to call upon 
them when the need arises. 

The Bravermans have practiced Estate Planning law in Boulder for over 15 years and are 
highly regarded in the community. I have agreed that they may consult with me in the 
future on matters regarding your file, and they have agreed to compensate me for my 
availability for such consultations at no additional cost to you. This arrangement will 
allow a smooth transition for you from me to the Braverman Law Group. 

I strongly urge you to take advantage of this referral, as it has been my experience that 
many attorneys lack the experience and expertise to handle your affairs. Nevertheless, I 
will not automatically turn your file over to the Braverman Law Group if you do not 
want to follow my recommendation. If you want your file turned over to a different 
attorney, please e-mail or write my office and I will be happy to make arrangements for 
you to pick up your file. If I do not hear from you by December 31, 2017, I will turn your 
file over to the Braverman Law Group. If you want your file after December 31, 2017, 
please contact the Bravermans to make further arrangements. 

If you have more specific questions of the Bravermans, they can be reached at phone 
number 303-800-1588. Their address is 1823 Folsom Street, Boulder, CO 80302, near the 
intersection of Canyon Drive and Folsom Street. 
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As a courtesy to me and my clients, the Bravermans have offered to meet with you in 
their office at no charge for the first ½ hour to discuss any changes you want to make to 
your legal work. 

Thank you again for entrusting your legal work to me. Now that I will be unavailable to 
help you when the need arises, I am relieved that Bennett and Diedre Braverman will be 
able to help you. I have greatly enjoyed working with you over the years. I wish you 
well and want to thank you for your confidence in me. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Greg H. Schlender 
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